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New ERP for a divested entity 
leverages accelerated carve-out 
methodology to create value 

Opportunity

CRCL LLP, a food services company in India, had 
recently divested themselves.

They had just four months to implement a new 
ERP platform. Taking any more time would be a 
major bottleneck for their operations and they 
would have to pay a large maintenance cost to 
continue using the SAP landscape of the company 
they separated from.

Instead, CRCL LLP partnered with Hexaware to 
carve out a new SAP ecosystem. Hexaware was a 
new provider for them, and CRCL LLP reported an 
interest in working with them based on their 
specific expertise and approach.

Imagining IT Differently

Hexaware’s solution was based on the Go Forward 
carve-out method and automated carve-out 
tools—a subset of Hexaware’s TRIADIC+ platform. 

Hexaware and CRCL LLP mapped and transferred 
all the necessary data to an SAP S/4HANA system. 
The selective carve-out migration allowed the 
client to mitigate risk and avoid migrating 
sensitive data from the parent company into the 
target system. This seamless data migration 
enabled CRCL LLP to move at the pace of the 
business, with improved data security to comply 
with GDPR standards. The new SAP solution 
launched with zero defects, seamless delivery and 
integrated with all downstream applications, 
ensuring business continuity from day one.

Future Made Possible

According to ISG, Hexaware’s work helped to 
make CRCL LLP’s operations run significantly 
leaner, faster and more efficiently. This work also 
significantly helped them stand out among their 
competition.

CRCL LLP called the migration one of the fastest 
carve-out implementations of SAP in India. The 
solution helped the client avoid significant 
expenses, like the costs of redundant licenses—as 
a result of this solution, CRCL LLP spent less than 
half what they would have spent if they had to use 
their previous SAP ecosystem. These benefits are 
just one part of why CRCL LLP reported that 
Hexaware exceeded their expectations across the 
board.
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